

"Helping Students Explore Their Options One Graduate at a Time"

Dear Kathy Mann,

It was a pleasure speaking with you regarding your Portfolio of Federal Student Loans. It is great news that you have decided to enroll in our program to assist you in understanding and applying for the Department of Education's (DOE) federal student loan repayment programs. We want you to know that we at Students Alumni Counseling Center will be with you every step of the way throughout the process of getting your loans consolidated. You can count on us to help you through the DOE's process so your loans can be consolidated in to one loan with the best possible repayment plan so you can focus on your future. Enrollment in the services of Students Alumni Counseling Center requires payment of an initial processing fee. Paperwork will be prepared but not submitted to the Department of Education (DOE) until the processing fee payment is collected. The attached Service agreement details our all-Inclusive repayment package that includes our processing fee along with your new estimated DOE payment. Your Fee to Students Alumni Counseling Center is \$990.00. Once your new consolidation loan and/or forgiveness program occurs, your Estimated New Monthly Payment for the next year will be \$0.00. We have prepared the documentation of our Service Agreement based on the information you have provided. Please review everything to ensure all information is correct and accurate. If there are any errors, please be sure to contact us directly at (877) 247-2688 so any necessary adjustments or corrections can be made. Once reviewed, your electronic authorization will allow our processing team to begin preparing your DOE Paperwork. Your signature on the Service Agreement certifies that you have read and fully understand and agreed to the document. If you have any additional questions, please feel free to discuss them with us prior to electronically or physically signing the

Sincerely,

Benjamin Johnson

Senior Student Loan Specialist